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LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 
 
  
DATE:                February 1, 2023 
  
TO:   Jackie Brown, Committee Director 

 PPHD Committee  
 
FROM:  Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 
 
RE:   CB -11-2023 
 
 The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced bill as it was presented on 
December 12, 2022.  At this time, the Office of Law defers to Park and Planning pending receipt 
of anticipated amendments as stated during prior committee hearing on January 19, 2023.   
 
 

 
 
 
 


